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VILLAGE INFORMATION 
Clerks to the Parish Councils: 

Great Braxted  Sarah Gaeta  Tel 07307 891134 

LiƩle Braxted  Gordon Musset Tel 01376 520103 
 

Neighbourhood Watch Coordinator: 

Great and LiƩle Braxted Mandy Chapman 

Email: thebraxtedsneighbourhoodwatch@yahoo.com 
 

Non-urgent contact for Police: 101 

Online: hƩps://www.essexpolice.uk/…/af/how-to-report-a-crime/ 
 

Non-urgent contact for medical concerns: 111 

Water: 0345 7820 999 Electricity: 0800 029 4285 

Responsibility for Essex Highways: 

Essex County Council 0845 6037 631 
 

Library InformaƟon: Wickham Bishops Library 

Wickham Bishops Library Opening hours: 

Monday 2-5:30pm; Weds 2—5:30pm; Sat 9am—5pm 

Contact 0345 6037 628 

The library is a collecƟon point for Maldon District Council recycling sacks 

Next Parish Council MeeƟngs 

Gt Braxted PC next meeƟng TBC. Please look out for the agenda, which will be posted on 
the Council’s noƟceboard and website, and dates published on its Facebook page. 

Email: parishclerk@greatbraxtedpc.org.uk 

Website: hƩps://e-voice.org.uk/greatbraxtedparishcouncil/ 

LiƩle Braxted: all meeƟngs are held at the Braxted Bakery and stat at 7pm. Next dates are 
TBC. Email for details: 

liƩlebraxtedpc@hotmail.com 
 

All members of the public are welcome to aƩend either PC meeƟng. 



Message from editor: 

Hello from me! I'm very pleased to be able to carry on publishing the Braxted 
BulleƟn.  December is upon us, and I will therefore take this opportunity to wish 
everyone a resƞul and enjoyable fesƟve season, and best wishes for the new year. 
 

Braxted Facebook Groups: 

For local updates and issues please feel free to join the following Facebook 
groups: 

Search ‘Great Braxted Residents’ or use the link  

hƩps://www.facebook.com/groups/1637978482902828 

Search ‘LiƩle Braxted’ or request to join via Facebook message to Ali Aldis 
 

Great Braxted Trucam Patrols—speed camera checks 

Speed camera checks are sƟll taking place regularly in Great Braxted in an ongoing 
effort to maintain safety through the village. 
 

Parish informaƟon 

The below referenced website is updated by our parish clerk and includes local 
informaƟon, including planned road closures, as well as news from Maldon 
District Council, such as campaigns, new and bulleƟns 

hƩps://e-voice.org.uk/greatbraxtedparishcouncil/ 
 

BulleƟn details 

AdverƟsing prices (per monthly ediƟon) 

Full page £30; Half page £15; Quarter page £10. 

Enquiries: braxtedbulleƟn@yahoo.com 

All copy to be submiƩed by approx. 20th of the month for inclusion in the next 
month’s BulleƟn. 
 

NB. The views expressed in this publicaƟon are not necessarily those of the editor, 
nor can the editor guarantee the credenƟals or performance of any of the 
adverƟsers within. 



 

 

 

ALL SAINTS’   GREAT BRAXTED 
CHURCH NEWS DECEMBER 2022 

 

December already and looking forward to the festive season. Christmas 
begins with CHRIST! 
 

The Revd Jackson Crompton-Battersby was licensed as a Team Vicar on the 
22nd November and has joined the benefice. We wish him well. He will be 
working mainly in Layer de la Haye and Copford. 
 

Christmas services at our church will be as follows; 

 

Sunday 4th December  11.15 am  Christingle Service 

Sunday 18th December 11.15 am  Carol Service 

Christmas Eve  10 pm   Communion with Carols 
 

Everyone is welcome to join us for these services. 
 

There will be no service at All Saints on Christmas Day or 1st January. 
Services at St Luke’s, Tiptree are: 

Christmas Day 10 am  Family Communion 

1st January  9.30 am Family Communion 
 

   Best wishes for a happy and peaceful Christmas and New Year 
 

Contacts: -  

   Rector   Revd. Anne-Marie Renshaw           01621 815260   
    amlrenshaw@btinternet.com          

   Churchwarden              Mike Puttick                                     01621 816830 

        
   Administrator                Christine Hall  [Tues-Thurs]             07421 078981  

    thurstableteamadmin@btinternet.com 

   Website:                       www.thurstablewinstreechurches.org 







Maldon District Councillor News 
 
December  News 
I have raised the poor condiƟon of Loamy Hill Road and Braxted Park 
Road, with the cabinet member at Essex County Council. These roads 
are in a very dangerous condiƟon and at the naƟonal speed limit are 
not safe to navigate. A survey will be carried out on the roads, to 
assess the damage and then idenƟfy both short and long term 
soluƟons. I will keep residents updated 
In the lead up to Christmas on Thursday aŌernoons, there will be free 
car parking in the town centre car parks. The car parking will be free 
from 2pm onwards, it is a great opportunity to support our local 
businesses. 
At the district planning meeƟng, I voiced my concerns about the 
block of flats that were being located on Broad Street Green Road, as 
part of the next phase of development at the garden village. This 
applicaƟon has now been deferred and I hope it will come back with 
revisions. 
 
I also aƩended a meeƟng at Braxted park for the Country Food Trust. 
This is a charity which is feeding people in need. They donate to over 
3.500 chariƟes throughout the UK. If you would like to know more or 
would like to donate you can find details at 
www.thecountryfoodtrust.org 
 
I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Richard 
 
 
Richard Siddall 



News from Great Totham Primary School 
www.greaƩotham.essex.sch.uk 

Remembrance Day 
The children observed the 2 minute silence and have been learning about 
the significance of Remembrance Sunday and why we wear red poppies in 
support of our fallen heroes. The children in KS2 gathered round the Tommy 
soldier located in our playground to pay their respects. 
 

 
 

Y4 Outdoor Learning  
On the 8th November 2022, Year 4 had an outdoor learning day, which was 
all about the vicious Vikings! It was great fun!  
First, we began making a Viking longship, which the Vikings used when they 
were travelling to and raiding different countries, although, we didn’t make 
a real one (because that would take years!). We marked one out and put a 
flag in the middle. Next, we went into our outdoor classroom and made 
some clay models of a Viking longship. Later, we also did some Nordic braid-
ing and fire lighƟng. My favourite part was wriƟng my Viking name in the 
Runes. Our day was so much fun!  
 

WriƩen by Lola, Y4 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gardening Club RHS Campaign For School Gardening Award 
- Level 2 Achieved!  
 
Well done to our gardening club who, with the help of Mrs Priest and 
Mrs Hine, have achieved promoƟon to the next level of the Campaign 
for School Gardening Award. The cerƟficates will be displayed in our 
Tomas Baldwin garden area.  
 
Over recent weeks the club has planted pots and pots of daffodils, tu-
lips and iris’s. They have also re-poƩed the display outside the perfor-
mance studio, made a fairy garden and moved some plants about in 
the garden area to make way for vegetable beds. In the next couple of 
weeks they will be planƟng more bulbs (alliums) in the garden area for 
a spring display. The children also visited the ‘secret garden’ (as the 
children call it!) by the Y4 classroom to cut back all the dead summer 
plants and gave it a Ɵdy up. 
 

 



Just for fun! 






